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Minutes of Meeting on February 22, 2024 

I. Quorum achieved, opening prayer, minutes of November 3, 2023 

approved, agenda approved unanimous.   

II. Mr. Jones discussed how our safety plans are put into an EOP and sent to 

TxSSC for approval. Our current EOP was approved.  

a. Our next EOP will be on cybersecurity which is due around 

September of 2024.  

III. Mr. Jones sent out a survey to the staff asking for feedback about the 

four-day week. Staff unanimously would like to continue the four-day 

week calendar. Specific points were: kids are rested when they walk in 

on Monday, parents enjoy more time at home with their kids. Next step is 

sending a survey out to the community. 

IV. The CAGE gym is done and ready to use. We will dedicate it following 

basketball season. 

V. The Board voted to allow chaplins to volunteer in schools, whether 

during crisis or otherwise. They must pass a background check and have 

approval from the administration prior to volunteering in the school.  

VI. The Texas Association of School Boards (TASB) has separated EFA-

curriculum and materials and EFB-library materials, where they were one 

single policy before. The Board voted to approve the separation and form 

a committee out of the District Improvement Team to review our library 

materials. Four DIT members volunteered for the library materials review 

committee. (Molly Crisp, Gina Poling, Rebecca Wann and Krista Gard) 

VII. Other discussion: 

a. The basketball fundraiser: Need to say a big thank you to those who 

donated, maybe at CAGE dedication. 

b. We are good on days due to staff development days counting toward 

our minutes.  

c. Next meeting will be Thursday, April 4, 2024 at noon.  

 


